
 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC WORKSHOP 

 

An ad hoc subcommittee of the Ethics Commission will be hosting a public workshop on April 12 at 

3:30 p.m. to solicit input and feedback concerning the following proposed changes to the City’s 

campaign laws: 

 

 Extending the one-year pre-election fundraising time period to January 1 of odd-numbered 

years; 

 Modifying the vendor debt time period from 180 days after a debt is incurred to 180 days after 

an election; 

 Permitting the deposit of contributions pending the receipt of contributor information, but 

requiring the return of contributions if the information is not obtained within 60 calendar days 

or the last day of the reporting period in which the contribution was received, whichever is 

earlier; 

 Eliminating the requirement that contributors be listed in alphabetical order on campaign 

statements (since electronically-filed statements can now be searched and sorted by 

preference); 

 Eliminating the requirement that printed and web-based solicitations for contributions include 

a warning notice regarding reimbursement. 

 

Details concerning the public workshop are as follows: 

 

Date:  Tuesday, April 12, 2016 

Time:   3:30 – 5:00 p.m. 

Location: San Diego Central Library 

Mary Hollis Clark Conference Center 

330 Park Blvd. 

San Diego, CA  92101 

(limited, free parking available) 

 

If you are unable to attend the workshop but would still like to provide input, please email your 

comments to ethicscommission@sandiego.gov.   A RSVP to ethicscommission@sandiego.gov or 619-

533-3476 is appreciated but not required. 
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